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17 March 2017 
 
Good Afternoon, 
 
 
This is Greg Norton, Principal (Acting) of Loch Lomond School, here with a few announcements 
regarding upcoming events at your school for the week of March 20th – March 24th  
 
Loch Lomond School will celebrate Provincial French Pride Week throughout next week, with a variety of 
activities that are sure to educate and celebrate New Brunswick’s French culture. Students will sample a 
traditional French desert, enjoy live French music, and participate in French learning activities. Thank 
you to Mme. Maloney, Mme. Maxan, Mme. Taylor, Mme. Maguire, Mr. Fife and Mr. Cormier for their 
leadership in making NB French Pride Week come to life at Loch Lomond School. 
 
In partnership with the local chapter of the “Freemasons” our school is participating in their “Books for 
Bikes” program. The program encourages reading and students who participate will have their name 
entered in a draw for a chance to win a bike. A letter has been sent home providing more details of the 
program and the requirements to participate. For more information please don’t hesitate to call the 
school office. 
 
Tuesday, March 21st Grade 5 students will be participating in week seven of the ten week D.A.R.E. 
program. This drug abuse resistance education course is delivered by a police officer from the Saint John 
Police Force. For more information please contact your child’s teacher. 

Wednesday, March 22nd students who have submitted consent forms will receive their regular fluoride 
treatment to help keep their smile strong and bright!  

Wednesday, March 22nd will feature Acadian Dance and Music with a sugar pie desert served at lunch in 
celebration of our provincial French Pride Week.  

Wednesday, March 22nd at 6:30 p.m. the Loch Lomond Home and School Association will host their 
regular monthly meeting at the school. For more information on how to become involved with your 
Home & School Association please contact the school office.  

Thursday, March 23rd students in K-2 are invited to the gymnasium at recess to participate in a sock-hop 
with the sound of French music playing in the background.  
 

Thursday, March 23rd all classes within our French Immersion Program will be travelling to Erbs Cove to 
visit Elmhurst Outdoors. While at Elmhurst Outdoors, participating students in Mme. Maloney’s, Mme. 
Maxan’s, Mme. Maguire’s, and Mme. Taylor’s homeroom classes will be going on a Sugar bush tour to 

discover the art of making and tasting maple syrup. Students will learn about the history of sugar 
making, watch the process of turning sap into syrup and taste some delicious sugar-on-snow. 

Friday, March 24th students in 3-5 are invited to the gymnasium at recess to participate in a sock-hop 
with the sound of French music playing in the background.  

Friday, March 24th is also Acadian Flag colours day. Come dressed to celebrate in your favorite red, blue, 
yellow and white!  
 
For a complete list of the week’s activities & future events please refer to the Loch Lomond School 
website or follow us on Twitter @LochLomondNB. If you have any questions or concerns regarding the 
before mentioned announcements please call the school office @ 658-5350. We always welcome your 
feedback on how to make our school a better place to learn and visit! 
 
Yours in Education, 
Greg Norton 
Principal (Acting) 


